TMHMA OAIKQN META®OPQN

ANAKOINQ2H

To TuRpa Odikwv Metadopwv oac nAnpodopei otL, TV NMEUNTN
24/10/2019 (onuepa) amo tig 9:15 m.p. pExpt Kan T 11:30 m. .
Oa SLakomouv OAEC oL AELTOUPYIEC TOU TUAMOTOC, AOYW EKTAKTOU

TEXVIKOU mpoBAnparoc.
EuxopLotoU e yia TNV Katavonon.

TuApa Odikwv Metadopwv
24 Oktwppiov 2019



ROAD TRANSPORT

ANNOUNCEMENT

The Road Transport Department would like to inform everyone
that a service interruption of the Road Transport Department
will take place today 24/10/2019 from 9:15 a.m. until 11:30
a.m., due to a technical problem. During this period, access to

Road Transport Department services will not be possible.
Thank you for your understanding.
Road Transport Department

24 October 2019



